
Correspondence May to June 2024 
 
 

Sea Star EcoCruising Society services for PIID 
 

On May 26, 2024, at 12:44,Pauline wrote: 

 

Dear PIID Trustees, 

  

In support of our many members residing on Piers Island, we would like to assure Piers 
Island Improvement District that our services will be available to the Improvement District 
without a membership requirement. Should PIVFD, the Water Department or Buildings and 
Lands need the services for Improvement District business, it will be available without the 
membership prerequisite. Standard rates would apply to services requested. 

  

We will be extending this same offer to the Southern Gulf Islands Emergency Program. We 
have assured them that in the event of an evacuation, a membership would not be required 
to board the vessels. 

  

We are aware of the role we play in the emergency plans of Piers Island and wish to assist 
when possible. Our membership is the backbone of the service, but we understand that it 
might be difficult for a public entity to support us by membership.  

  

Wishing you calm seas and light winds, 



 

Pauline Olesen 

Director 

Sea Star EcoCruising Society 

 
 

Reply from Julien Bahain on behalf of the PIID Trustees: 
 
Hi Pauline and directors, 
Thanks for your thoughtful proposal.  



The Trustees agree with this approach and will proceed on that basis.   
On behalf of the community thanks for being accommodating and support the PIID.  
Have a great evening  
- 
Julien Bahain 
PIID Chair  


